
 
 

PLEASE HELP LOOK AFTER OUR SCHOOL THIS SUMMER 
  

Our school is an important place in our neighbourhood. We all want to do everything we 
can to eliminate vandalism on school grounds this summer. Schools are most at risk 
during: 
 

 Summer evenings especially when the weather is hot 

 The week before school opens on Tuesday September 4, 2012 

 Friday and Saturday evenings during the month of September 
 
 
 

What You Can Do 

Join the Vandal Watch network of citizens who look, listen and make an anonymous call 
to the Vandal Watch tip line when there is a problem forming, before the vandalism 
occurs. 

Interested?  Please send an email with the name of our school and Vandal Watch will 
send you details on how to get involved to: 

vandalwatch@hotmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Vandal Watch tips are Anonymous and Confidential 
 
No one will ask for your name or phone number. The Tip Line is available 24 hours a 
day. Security personnel will investigate and will take action or involve the police.  Do not 
get involved in a confrontation yourself. 


